
Sojourners’ Place invites you to its annual 

Light Up The Night 
Fundraising Dinner 

Thursday March 30, 2017 
Social Reception and Silent Auction – 6:00 p.m. 

Dinner and Program – 7:15 p.m. 
 

The Mendenhall Inn, Grand Ballroom 

323 Kennett Pike Route 52 

Mendenhall, PA 19357 

 

Keynote Speaker 
Mark J. Aitken 

Co-Founder and Vice-president of Horizon Services 

 
Presentation of 

The Window of Opportunity Award 
Morris James LLP 

 
We ask you to join in the unique mission of Sojourners’ Place – to assist 

homeless men and women on their journey to self-sufficiency through a case-

managed, residential program. Opened in 1991, it is the only long-term facility 

in Delaware providing individualized assistance for remedial education, 

overcoming addictions, life skills instruction, mental health counseling, and 

access to job training. With an average stay of six to nine months, residents 

receive housing and three meals a day.  When they have reached independence 

with a full-time job, savings accounts, and a place to live, residents graduate 

from our program. Sojourners’ Place does not charge residents a fee for its 

services. 

 

Sojourners’ Place 

2901 Northeast Blvd 

Wilmington, DE. 19802 

www.SojournersPlace.org 

302-764-4713 

 
Sojourners’ Place is a tax-exempt agency with 501(c) status. Gifts are tax-deductible 


